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Dear Sir/Madam
 I was appalled to witness this scene on Lymm Bridge this morning. The attached 

I assumed that the lorry was heading for the building development behind Sainsbury’s on Rushgreen Road. 

I think that this photograph illustrates very well some of the problems that Lymm is likely to encounter in the 
future when more housing is squeezed into a village which simply does not have the infrastructure or road 
network to cope with the added housing planned for South Warrington. 

Surely, a modicum of common sense is required from town planners to realise that too much new housing in 
this area is simply not practical. 

Yours sincerely 

photo shows an enormous lorry which had got stuck passing over the bridge. The stranded vehicle caused traffic 
problems and also possible damage to the bridge as I’m sure it was well over the weight limit for such a small 
canal bridge. 

Gareth Evans 




